
Transgender individuals are merely trying to go to the bathroom.  In truth, transgender individuals are at 

a far higher risk of violence and assault from others, particularly for trans women if they are forced to 

use men’s bathrooms.   

While trans men typically have lower visibility in public, I am confident you do not want a trans man 

going to the women’s bathroom.  They often have full beards, are incredibly ripped, and quite 

frequently easily pass as a “born male” individual.  

Finally, women who are “born women” sometimes do not fit the stereotypical appearance that society 

views as a “woman”.  These are often hard working moms and wives on the farm – no doubt a 

population that is widespread throughout North Dakota.  These innocent women would be the target of 

vigilante bathroom police if this bill were to pass.   

 

 

 

 

 


